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11th May, 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
Good afternoon everybody, I hope that you all had an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend. 
No doubt you listened to the Prime Minister's announcement yesterday. In his message he stated that schools could open to children in the Foundation Stage, Year One and Year 6 from June 1st. This would be during phase two of the plans and would depend on how well phase one went. I will be receiving updates from the Government and I shall keep you all informed as and when I receive any further information. 
We will continue to keep in touch with you all via our usual methods and home learning will continue as normal. You have all been doing an amazing job of home educating your children and I continue to enjoy and look forward to seeing all of their work and activities on Class Dojo. We remain open for the children of key workers each day. 

Stay safe everyone. Kind regards.

Mrs Clapson

